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Ref. U-11011/04/2020/07-MEC       Dated: 27 -10-2020                                                                                                                         

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Subject: Postponement of Round-1 of NEET UG 2020 

Kind Attention Candidates:  

 

It is for the information to all candidates that the NEET UG Counselling 2020 
has been postponed till tomorrow i.e 28th October, 2020 due to some technical 
reasons. The updated schedule will be displayed shortly on MCC website 
(www.mcc.nic.in). 

All candidates are advised to stay in touch with the MCC website for latest updates. 
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